
Amy Paulin was presented with awards 
from the NYS Veterans Council and the PEF Veteran’s 
Council for her work on the veterans pension bill.
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Amy Paulin hosted a press conference in support 
of the veterans pension bill in April of 2014.

Dear Veteran,

I am pleased to announce that my bill to expand the military service credit 
to all veterans has been signed into law (Ch. 41 of 2016). This law removes 
restrictions for the military service credit to provide all veterans working for a 
state or local government the opportunity to “buy back” up to three years of 
service credit towards their pension, regardless of when and where they served. 

All of our veterans deserve respect and 
recognition for their service. I would like to thank 
all of you for your support in getting this bill passed 
and signed. We have worked long and hard and I 
am very proud of this piece of legislation.

Sincerely,

Amy R. Paulin
Amy Paulin with veterans in Eastchester.


